February 24, 2014

Dear Parents/ Guardians,
We are excited to inform you that our math class is currently learning about measurement.  One way we are exploring this subject is through the creation of a classroom measurement museum! As a result, our class will be creating exhibits including several everyday items we measure together.  By collecting these items, measuring their length, liquid capacity, and weight/mass, and displaying them around our room, we are sharpening our measurement skills.  

Any donation of recycled items from your home would be greatly appreciated in our classroom.  We only ask that any recycled bottles are thoroughly emptied and rinsed before your child brings them to school.


*Some Items your Family could Donate to our Measurement Museum:
16 oz. can
2 liter bottle
Gallon bottle
8 oz. can
1 liter bottle

[bookmark: _GoBack]*These are only suggestions.  Please send any items you and your child wish to share with our class.  We only ask that all donated containers are appropriate for school, empty, and rinsed.   



Thank you for your help,

Mrs. Hill
(Classroom Teacher)

Ms. Lowe
(Mrs. Hill’s Student Teacher)
